PUBLIC FEEDBACK IS WELCOME!

Residents of the Haymount and Downtown Historic Districts
are invited to attend a community meeting being held at the FAST Center
to learn about the upcoming changes to the Design Standards for

Fayetteville’s Historic Districts and Landmarks to comply with changes to state
legislation for (160D) Local Planning and Development Regulation.

Thursday, October 13 5 p.m.
FAST Center - 505 Franklin Street
Second Floor Conference Room

Questions? Contact Lauren Long at 910-433-1671
or LaurenLong@FayettevilleNC.gov
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